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October 31, 1980

Ms. Anne L. Ekstrom
Executive Director
Business Organized for a Safe Society
3000 Youngfield Park, Suite 165 IN RESPONSE REFER
Lakewook, CO 80215 TO F0IA-80-510

Dear Mr. Ekstrom:

This is in reply to your letter dated October 6,1980. in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of documents
concerning spent radioactive fuel routes which pass through Colorado.

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has published a report (NUREG-0725),
showing NRC approved routes for the shipment of spent nuclear reactor

i fuel. A copy of the report is enclosed, together with the NRC's Announcement
No. 80-191.

This completes action on your request.
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N. M. Felton, Director
Di. vision of Rules and Records

10ffice of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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